
 

 
 

Hazel Avenue, Guildford, Surrey GU1 1NR   Tel: 01483 566589 
York Road, Guildford, Surrey GU1 4DU     Tel: 01483 561652 

admin@guildfordnscc.surrey.sch.uk 

Weekly Update            
29th  November 2023 

                    
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Nursery will be closed for staff training on: 30th November and 1st December 

Week beginning 4th December: Come and Play Christmas craft sessions for families. 

7th December: Christmas jumper day. 

 

Guildford Nursery School is looking for a temporary (January to July) midday 

assistant to work each day 11.30am-1.30pm at our York Road nursery.  If this is 

something that you would like to apply for, please contact Jeanette or Terri at 

recruitment@guildfordnscc.surrey.sch.uk for an application form and more details. 

 

Technology has 

very positive 

uses.  Here are 

children learning 

about Diwali (left-

hand photo) and 

Remembrance 

day. 

 

Equally 

technology can 

be very 

damaging if 

children spend too long using devices or if they use them 

without close adult supervision. 

 

At Guildford Nursery School, children are always supervisied when they use any technology.  

We also have strict controls so that children are not able to access unsuitable material. 

 

Childcare Choices | 30 Hours Childcare, Tax-Free Childcare and More | Help with Costs | 

GOV.UK  This website has been updated to include the changes coming from April 2024.  If 

you sign up for their newsletter, you will receive updates about the forthcoming changes. 

Any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards 

Sally   

(Headteacher) 
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Dates for your diary: 

12th December at 9.30am at Hazel Avenue: Christmas sing-a-longs for all the family.  

13th December at 9.30am at York Road: Christmas sing-a-longs for all the family. 

Nursery sessions end on 19th December. 

20th December: Christmas parties for children. 

Monday 8th January: Nursery term starts. 

5th-9th February: Come and play sessions in nursery for parents. 

12th-16th February: Nursery closed for half-term. 

28th February: parent meetings with Key Person. 

25th-28th March: Come and play sessions in nursery for parents. 

28th March: Term ends at 12pm. 


